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Greetings from Hanover Senior Softball! 
 
We hope you have been safe this winter and are ready to play ball. Registration for the 2022 season has begun 
and the deadline is Tuesday, March 1, 2022. The registration form is attached and can be found on our 
website: www.HanoverSeniorSoftball.org.  The regular season league fee is $85 per player. Any registration 
received after the deadline will go on a waiting list to be assigned when and if needed.  
 
League sponsorships are critical to the success of the league. Therefore, we are reaching out to every member 
and offering a one-time $50 discount if you bring in one or more $250 sponsor. (Sponsor form and check must 
be attached to your paid registration form.) Sponsorships start at $250.  Forms are also located on the 
website.  
 
IMPORTANT LEAGUE DATES: 
February 3: Annual Board Meeting at Mechanicsville Church of Christ at 7 pm. (All are encouraged to attend.) 
March 1:  Registration deadline 
March 6 & 13:  New Player Try-Outs and OPEN PRACTICE at Cold Harbor Elementary School 
March 16, 20, 23, 30 – Open practice at Pole Green Park 
April 6 – Official team practice/scrimmage 
April 13 – Opening night 
July 13 – League season ends (Rainouts if needed are July 20, July 27, August 3) (Based on 14 teams) 
August 10 – League tournament begins (anticipated) 
September/October – Fall ball   
Hanover Banquet – TBD 
 
We will reserve both fields at Cold Harbor Elementary School on Sundays, March 6 & 13 from 1-3 pm. New 
player evaluations will be on field #1 and open practice on field #2.  
 
Open practices at Pole Green Park are on fields 1-2 and are open to everyone.  Wednesday practices (March 
16, 23 & 30) are from 6:30-8:30 pm and Sunday practice on March 20 is from 1-3 pm . We welcome everyone 
to come out when you can and get in a few swings. 
 
Please check the website for any changes/updates and other pertinent information.   
 
Sincerely, 
HSSL Board of Directors 
 


